
USFS  going  after  funds  for
OHV recreation; public input
sought
The  U.S.  Forest  Service  will  be  submitting  an  annual
application to the state Department of Parks and Recreation,
Off-Highway  Motor  Vehicle  Recreation  Division  to  request
funding  to  provide  trail  maintenance,  restoration,
conservation, patrolling, education and law enforcement for
off-highway vehicle trails and areas.

In  addition,  over  snow  vehicle  funding  to  support  law
enforcement,  patrol,  and  public  education  is  also  being
requested.

These grants will be available online for public review and
comment through April 2. Any comments that are submitted to
this site will go to the state and to the individual National
Forest.

As part of the grant process, the Forest Service proposes to
issue a decision memo for the repair and maintenance of these
recreation areas identified in the grant proposal.

If you have information that is specific to this proposed
action  that  the  Forest  Service  may  not  be  aware  of  or
information  regarding  potential  environmental  effects  from
work associated with these grants, please submit your comments
to Fran Herbst at fherbst@fs.fed.us. Submit these comments in
early March. If you have questions, contact Fran Herbst at
(530) 478.6852.
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